Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION II - CAGAYAN VALLEY
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BATANES

Advisory No.1_()_,Q. 2023
October 25, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the
information of ASDS, Chief Education Supervisors, SDO Section/Unit Heads,
Elementary and Secondary School Heads, and all others concerned.

CHANGE OF VENUE IN THE CONDUCT OF TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON
ESTABLISHING FUNCTIONAL CHILD PROTECTION COMMITTEES

This is to inform all School Heads and Learner Rights Protection (LRP) Focal
Persons specified in the Division Memorandum No. 271, s. 2023 titled Conduct of
Training-Workshop on Establishing Functional Child Protection Committees (CPCs) in
SDO Batanes, published last October 04, 2023, to be held on October 27-28, 2023,
that the venue will be moved from Batanes National Science High School to Valugan

Integrated School,

All other provisions of the abovementioned Division Memorandum remain in

effect.
For the information and guidance of all concerned.
ALFREDO B. GUMARU JR. EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
SGOD/myn /dge

RI~O-23-092
[ DepEd SDO - %‘mﬁaﬂﬁasj

0CT 25 2003

RELEASED)
Cq___.____ Time: 330 ——

@ Address: Basco, Batanes, 3900 [ Doc Code: | FM-ORD-006 | Rev: } 01 |

D & ED A O contact No.: 09603974200 As of: | Jan 25,2021 [ Page: [ 1 |
QTJ 3 © Email Address: batanes@deped gov.ph

MATATAG @) Facebook: facebook.com/deped.batanes

e S — @ Website: https://batanes.deped.gov.ph




